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Ref.U12021/25/2020-MEC        Dated: 14.12.2020 

 

NOTICE 

Urgent Attention: 

 

MCC is in receipt of grievances from many candidates regarding 

changing Fee Structure of Super Speciality colleges that the fee being 

demanded from candidates at the time of Reporting for Round-1 of SS 

Counselling 2020 is more than what was shown at the time of Choice 

Filling specially in the colleges of Telangana.  

Time and again MCC has directed colleges to mention the Fee structure 

clearly on their respective websites for the information/ benefit of 

candidates. Hence, colleges are advised to facilitate candidates in this 

matter. Further, it is notified that MCC is the allotment authority having 

no role in the fixation of fee structure of D.M/ M.Ch courses and hence 

any legal complication arising out of matter related to fee will be dealt by 

the college at their level. 

 

This issues with the approval of competent authority. 

 

Notice posted on: 14-12-2020 
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